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This summer has been a season of growth, renewal, and preparation for the Instructional Leaders 
team. We took the time to rejuvenate, reflect, and dive into new learning opportunities that will 
inform and strengthen our work in the upcoming school year. Whether through professional 
readings, workshops, or collaborative planning sessions, our focus remained on staying current 
with best practices and innovative approaches to teaching and learning.

A major part of our summer has been devoted to preparing high-quality professional 
development sessions for the local districts. With the return of teachers just around the corner, 
we’ve been hard at work designing meaningful, relevant training that will support educators as 
they welcome students back into their classrooms. These sessions are crafted to not only meet 
instructional needs but also to inspire and energize staff for the year ahead.

We were also fortunate to meet and engage with some of the new teachers joining our county. 
Welcoming fresh faces into our educational community is always a highlight, and we are excited 
to collaborate with and support them as they begin their journey. As the new school year 
launches, we look forward to working side by side with all our educators, continuing to foster 
excellence in teaching and learning across the county.


